Tel:  (0118) 974 6113 (Direct Line)
Email: sue.riddick@wokingham.gov.uk
Fax: (0118) 974 6135

Date: 17 September 2015

My ref: Secondary admissions information

For the attention of parents/carers of
Children in year 6

Dear parent/carer

SECONDARY SCHOOL OPEN EVENTS

< WOKINGHAM
" BOROUGH COUNCIL

School Admissions Team
P.O. Box 156
Shute End, Wokingham
Berkshire RG40 1WN
Tel: (0118) 974 6225
Fax: (0118) 974 6135

| refer to my letter to you dated 10 September, 2015 enclosing updates about the secondary school

admissions process; specifically, the arrangements for Bohunt School Arborfield.

In the light of that

new information we amended the relevant pages of the secondary schools admissions guide sent to
you relating to that school, and attached the pages in question to our explanatory letter.

The school visit information pages (pages 46 and 47) included unchanged information on other
Wokingham secondary schools. The effect of that was to draw to your attention the open evening
dates for schools on the same sheet as Bohunt, and in the event that included all other schools with the
exception of The Piggott School, Waingels College and St Crispin's School. Therefore for the sake of
consistency we would like to remind you of the open events for these schools too, as follows:

School/Academy Telephone Viewing detail
number

The Piggott (0118) 940 2357 | Open evening: Wednesday September 23, 2015 from
6.30pm to 9pm. Talks by Mr Gray at 7pm, 7.45pm and
8.30pm
Open day: Tuesday September 29, 2015 from 9.15am
to 1pm
No booking required

St Crispin’s (0118) 978 1144 | Open evening: Monday September 21, 2015 from 7pm

to 9pm

Open mornings: From 9.15am to 10.45am on Thursday
September 24, Monday September 28, Wednesday
September 30, Tuesday October 8, and Thursday
October 8, 2015.

Please ring the main school to book to attend an open
morning. No booking is required for the open evening.
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School/Academy Telephone Viewing detail
number

Waingels (0118) 969 0336 | Open Evening: Thursday September 17, 2015 from
6.00pm to 8.30pm for prospective parents and
children. There will be tours of the school conducted
by students and talks by Ms Keane-Maher. No
booking is required for this event.

Open Mornings: Friday September 18 and Monday
September 21, 2015. There will be tours of the
school conducted by students at 9am and 10am and
an opportunity to meet with the Principal. A place
can be reserved by contacting Amanda Light at:
admissions2016@waingels.wokingham.sch.uk
indicating the date and time you would like to attend
together with the number of adults and children.

If you would like to visit the school but are unable to
attend any of the times above, piease contact
Amanda Light.

This information is published in the updated parent's guide and school visit information on the
secondary page available at: www.wokingham.gov.uk/admissions.

Yours sincerely

Sue Riddick
School Admissions Lead Officer
Children’s Services




